
 

TUSCALOOSA COUNTY CIVIL SERVICE BOARD 

Vacancy Announcement 

  

The Tuscaloosa County Civil Service Board will accept 

applications for the position of License Commissioner.   

 

This position is highly responsible management within 

the Tuscaloosa County Civil Service System with  

beginning salary of $90,000 per year. 

 

The incumbent is personally responsible for receipt of 

more than $24,000,000 per year in tax and fee revenue 

and supervises a staff of 35 employees at four branch 

locations with responsibility for the correct 

interpretation and efficient administration of Alabama 

tax, fee and license law. 

 

Qualifications include a four year or higher degree from 

an accredited institution of higher learning in a business 

related field such as accounting, finance or human 



resources and adequate skills in current workplace 

technologies.  Experience preferred in managing and 

supervising employees in the public sector. 

 

Applications are available in the Tuscaloosa County 

Personnel Office, 714 Greensboro Avenue Suite G78, 

Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail by calling (205) 464-

8400.  Applications, to include a resume, will be accepted 

through 5:00 pm, Monday, July 13, 2020, in the County 

Personnel Office. 

 

Tuscaloosa County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 


